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SUSPECT ARMS HIMSELF 

DURING RESIDENTIAL 

BURGLARY 
 

 

***Surveillance Footage Available on YouTube: http://youtu.be/xunp5k72-G0*** 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is currently investigating a residential 
burglary that occurred at approximately 11:03 A.M., on October 21

st
.  The burglary 

occurred at a residence located at 2601 Northwest 22
nd

 Street in the City of Fort 
Lauderdale.   
 

The victim’s surveillance captured the unknown suspect walking down the street 
towards the residence.  The suspect entered the fenced in back yard, broke a rear 
window and gained access into the residence. 
 

While inside the residence the suspect located several firearms, jewelry and a large 
amount of US currency.  The suspect loaded the victim’s property into a large black 
duffle bag with the Lauderdale Lakes Vikings Football insignia.  
 

Detectives have since learned that when the suspect left the residence he walked 
east on Northwest 22

nd
 Street to approximately the 2500 block, where he was picked 

up and driven out of the neighborhood.  
 

The vehicle the suspect left the area in is described as an older model, black, 4-door, 
Ford sedan.   
 

Anyone with further information regarding this incident or the identity of the suspect 
is encouraged to contact Detective Lauren Dukanauskas at 954-828-6357 or 
Broward Crime Stoppers at 954-493-8477. 
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